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Mclvor Church




Connhect

The Jan - Sept 2019 Contribution
Statements are ready and have been
emailed or placed in your church
mailbox. If would like a printed copy
please contact the church office.

Attention committees, If you

want to submit a report for the Fall
Congregational meeting (Nov 24th)
please do so by Nov 1.

ICYA is hosting a community
Halloween party on October 31st for
families in the North End of Winnipeg.
We are looking for candy donations,
Donations can be dropped off at 418
Aberdeen Avenue or placed in the
labelled bin in the church foyer.

Mclvor's Most Wanted
Here are the top service needs Mclvor is
facing, and ways you can get involved!
Ushers
Finder's Feast Kid's volunteers
Church Moderator
Council Members
Elementary and Preschool Teachers
Connect Centre Hosts & Greeters
Please go to the Connect Centre in the
foyer to learn more about these roles.

COMMUNITY INFORMATION

Square One World Media invites you to
the 25th anniversary celebration of its
Spanish ministry. Join us for an evening
of food, music and stories on Oct 25

at North Kildonan M.B Church on 1315
Gateway Road. Doors open at 6 pm
and dinner is served at 6:30pm. Music
by Central American recording artist
Zulmaely. RSVP by Oct 15 at 204 667
90576 or Nicole@siwm.com.

Friends of the Mennonite Centre in
Ukraine are sponsoring a Music and
Dessert Fundraising Evening on Nov 16
at 7 pm at Douglas Mennonite Church.
The event features the Faith and Life
Male Choir and reports from Alvin and
Mary Suderman and Chris Goertzen.

You are warmly invited to attend CMU
Vespers, a monthly worship service
incorporating Scripture, prayer, hymns,
choral music, and congregational song
on the third Sunday of each month from
October to March at 7 pm. The Oct.

20 service features the CMU Singers,
directed by Dr. Janet Brenneman. See
cmu.ca/vespers.

E;bu%aeé?(f%wuwwqu9

Roof Repair Project

Wondering how to give to our Roof

Repair Project? This can be done in

three ways:

+ Donation Envelope: specify that the
donation is intended for “Roof Repair
Project” on designated giving line.

+ On-line: Select ""Roof Repair Project”
from the drop down list when giving
through Realm or our web page.

- Via Text: Text ‘mcivor roof $100" (or
whatever amount you are giving)
to 73256 to give to the "Roof Repair
Project”.

Women's Bible Study this fall will run
Wednesdays, October 2 - November
20 at 7 PM. We will be using the video
series Wonder Struck, awakening to the
nearness of God by Margaret Feinberg.
Pease register today in the foyer.

Tuesday 9:00 am, Seniors’ Breakfast
with speaker Irene Marsch on the
topic "Extending a Helping Hand to
the hurts in the Low German Speaking
Communities.”

Volunteers needed for YFC Mom'’s
Group Christmas Banquet on
December 10th! If you would be willing
to help prepare or serve food for this
event, please contact Agatha Klassen:
klassenja@mymts.net.

The CMU Festival Chorus and the
Mennonite Community Orchestra
present a concert at 7:30 PM on Nov. 2
at Jubilee Place. The central piece of
the concert, This Thirsty Land by CMU
Alumnus Leonard Enns, employs choir,
orchestra and oboe soloist Asst. Prof.
Anna Nekola to explore our reliance on
the precious physical and spiritual gift of
water. Tickets: $20 adults, $10 students
and children 12 and under free, available
at the door. See cmu.ca/events.

See our bulletin board in the inner foyer
to find out about the many other events
happening in our community.

Save the date: Mclvor Women's
Retreat 2020 will be taking place from
Jan. 24-26. Anyone interested in sharing
their testimony at the retreat, please
contact Jenna Dyck.

This Finder's Feast semester we are
offering a variety of groups. Check out
the one that is best for you!
- Kid's Activities
- Board Games
- Women's Bible Study
- Open Coffeehouse
+ Step One Training Sessions:
-Personal Rule of Life (Oct 16)
-Safe Place Refresher Course (Oct 23)
-The Beauty of Teams (Oct 30)
-Safe Place Full Course Part 1 (Nov 6)
-Safe Place Full Course Part 2 (Nov 13)

Loss of a Spouse Grief Seminar

On Wednesday, Oct, 30 1-3 PM come
and meet with others who have
experienced the death of a spouse. The
seminar includes a booklet with helpful
reading, a video, sharing, dessert and
coffee. The cost is $10. Sign up at the
Connect Centre.

Rrayer, o
acde & Missions

If you have lost a loved one please let
the church office know so that we can
share the information in the bulletin.

Missionary of the week:
Dave and Louise Sinclair-Peters,
MB Mission (Thailand)

Pray that God would be glorified as
Square One World Media's Spanish
ministry celebrates “25 years of
Encuentro” on October 25. Pray also for
event coordinator, Nicole Duerksen.

If you would like to be part of the
prayer e-chain fill in the yellow form for
the prayer chain at the Connect Centre
and hand it in at the office.

If you or your family has a prayer
request that you would like to share
in the bulletin, let the office know.
Please understand that we must have
permission from the person or people
named,



